
REMEMBERING

Bernadette (Bernie) Mary Anne Cossarine
June 3, 1937 - June 21, 2024

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Linda and Barry Benson

Relation: Family

Our hearts, thought and prayers are with you. Many the many, wonderful memories you shared, as a

family, comfort you now and in the days ahead.

Tribute from Barbara &amp; Sandra

Relation: Cousin

Dear Leo and family

We are so sorry to hear the sad news about Bernie. We hope your loving memories will comfort you

all at this very sad time . With much love Barbara & Sandra


